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REFERENCE FOR ANGELA LAI 
 
 
In my role as President Asia Pacific Vitreoretinal Society, it is my pleasure to provide a 
reference for Angela Lai whose professionalism and expertise in arranging and co-
ordinating medical scientific meetings is well known to me.   
 
Angela has been a Chief Administrator for international meetings both in Hong Kong and 
in the Asia Pacific region for our Society on several occasions.  I can report that her 
attention to detail was impeccable.  She has a cheerful efficient manner and is able to 
deal with a wide range of delegates, invited guests and trade exhibitors with a minimum 
of fuss. 
 
I wish Angela the best of fortune in her new venture as an independent conference co-
ordinator and planner. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
PROFESSOR IAN CONSTABLE 
President Asia Pacific Vitreoretinal Society 
 


